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June 18th, 2020 

 

To: All RID Customers 
Re: Water Rate Change 
 
The Roosevelt Irrigation District Board is pleased to notify you of a decrease in our 
water rates. The District will finish our fiscal year under budget! The savings are 
the results of improved efficiencies and declines in energy cost. During the last 
board meeting your directors voted to pass these saving along to our customers.  
The new rate for water will decrease to $47.00 per acre-foot, effective July 1st. 
 
If you have any questions please call. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Donovan L. Neese 
Superintendent 
Roosevelt Irrigation District 


